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2pm Wednesday the 3rd it is!
 
Gregory B. Cade, Division Director
Government Affairs
National Fire Protection Association
1401 K Street NW
Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005
202-898-0222 (O)
202-898-0044 (F)
202-309-8537 (C)
gcade@nfpa.org
www.NFPA.org
 

 
NFPA’s Fire Prevention Week is October 9-15, 2011.
Visit http://www.fpw.org or call 800-344-3555 for more information.
 
Check out NFPA on social media.
www.nfpa.org/socialmedia
 

From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 9:50 AM
To: Cade, Gregory
Subject: RE: ACUS Incorporation by Reference Project
 
Mr. Cade,
 
Great, thank you!  My first week of August is fairly open, with the exception, alas, of those

mornings.  I could meet with you in the afternoon on either the 3rd or 4th.  Perhaps 2 pm on

Wednesday, the 3rd, if that works for you?
 
Best,
Emily
 

From: Cade, Gregory [mailto:GCade@nfpa.org] 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 11:09 AM

mailto:GCade@nfpa.org
mailto:EBremer@acus.gov
http://www.fpw.org/
http://www.fpw.org/
http://www.fpw.org/
http://www.nfpa.org/socialmedia

ADMINISTRATIVE CONFERENCE
OF THE UNITED STATES





To: Emily Bremer
Subject: RE: ACUS Incorporation by Reference Project
 
I would be happy to meet and discuss the issue with you. That said I am in Canada next week at a

meeting. What does the next week look like for you? I am wide open on the 3rd or 4th. Come early
and I will take you to lunch.
 

From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 3:31 PM
To: Cade, Gregory
Subject: ACUS Incorporation by Reference Project
 
Dear Mr. Cade,
 
I’m an attorney advisor with the Administrative Conference of the United States, an independent,
non-regulatory federal agency that studies issues in administrative law and procedure and makes
recommendations for improvements.  We’ve undertaken a project on incorporation by reference in
federal regulation that may be of interest to you.  A general description of the scope of the project is
available on our website:
 
http://www.acus.gov/research/the-conference-current-projects/incorporation-by-reference/
 
Much of my research for the project consists of interviews with interested parties, including agency
personnel and representatives of standard development organizations.  Mary Donaldson, the ICSP
Secretariat, provided me with your contact information and suggested that you would be a great
person to include in my research. 
 
Might you have some time to get together and discuss the issues with me?  I would be happy to
come to your offices at your convenience and would anticipate taking no more than an hour of your
time.  As of now, my schedule is flexible most of next week, except for the mornings of Wednesday,
July 27 and Thursday, July 28.  If you’re interested, please just let me know what time would be most
convenient for you.  And if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me
at 202.480.2086 or ebremer@acus.gov
 
I look forward to speaking with you.
 
Thank you,
 
Emily Schleicher Bremer  |  Attorney Advisor
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